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R E W A R D  P A C K A G E  

• Salary: £25,400 per annum  

• Annual leave: 25 days annual leave,  

plus bank holiday days 

• Flexible working 

• Discounted gym membership 

• Healthcare cash plan 

• Virtual GP service  

• Life assurance 

 

 
 

PIXL DESIGN PLACEMENT 
F U L L - T I M E  P L A C E M E N T  Y E A R  E N D  A U G U S T  2 0 2 5  –  E N D  A U G U S T  2 0 2 6  

Location:  Central London. 

W H O  A R E  W E ?  

PiXL is the UK’s largest education leadership network, 
supporting over 40,000 leaders in around 2,500 schools 
with the aim of wanting to improve life chances and 
outcomes for young people. Our focus is to equip and 
inspire school leaders to make that happen. Whether it 
is a focus on reading, oracy, writing, numeracy, 
character education or establishing strong cultures, PiXL 
is committed to providing practical support and 
strategies to make an impact. Our company culture is 
based on integrity, kindness, humility and pursuit of 
excellence, and those four things are at the heart of 
what we do and how we behave. The central leadership 
approaches that we talk about to schools are the ones 
we also use ourselves. 

T H E  R O L E  Y O U  W O U L D  P L A Y  

This is an exciting opportunity for someone wishing to 
experience a year in design, working closely with an 
experienced consultant designer to learn precision and 
attention to detail, as well as undertake many creative 
tasks. As part of the creative team, you will be 
producing material that are on brand, has impact and 
generates interest with support and guidance from the 
senior team. 

W H A T  Y O U  W I L L  B R I N G  

• an interest in Visual and Graphic Design 

• task-oriented with a high level of attention to detail 

• excellent communication skills within a team 

• proactive in trying to solve issues along the way, 
but asking for help where necessary 

• highly organised 

• willing to learn and to be flexible 

• proficient in Adobe InDesign and Illustrator 

• knowledge of Microsoft Word and PowerPoint 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To apply, please send your CV and supporting 

statement, sharing your suitability for this role as well as 

your portfolio (if you have one) to careers@pixl.org.uk. 

The deadline to apply is Friday 11th April, with the 

interviews taking place on Friday 25th April. 

 


